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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 11:15 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 1624 7th St E

 
 

From: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 12:54 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Fwd: 1624 7th St E 
 
FYI  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Suon, Stephan (CI-StPaul)" <stephan.suon@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Date: March 19, 2019 at 12:36:06 PM CDT 
To: "Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)" <paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1624 7th St E 

Hi Paula,  
 
I never spoke with or met the tenant. I only spoke with Pavel Zakharov the property owner over the 
phone. I never said it was OK to keep the firewood there which is why I took photos and entered them. 
The first time I rechecked, they make some progress so in the interest of working with people, I was 
reluctant to send a work order since they made significant progress so instead, I sent out another SA. 
Pavel called, said he will talk to his tenant, asked for an extension and it was granted. Upon recheck no 
progress was made this time so I called Pavel and sent out another SA because he sounded cooperative 
over the phone but upon recheck this time still no progress so I sent a work order. Please let me know if 
you need anything else. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


